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Please respond to intcoop

Dear Catheryn,

We would like to express our apologies for the delayed reply.

It is a very important methodological document and we wanted to review it carefully.

And this is to inform you that the National Statistical Committee of the Republic of 
Belarus do not have any comments with regard to this document.

With kind regards,

Natalie Barten
International Cooperation Division
National Statistical Committee
Republic of Belarus
Tel. + 375 (17) 249 7339
Fax. + 375 (17) 249 2204


